
            
 

             Minutes from 4/14 Meeting 
 

1) Overview of Current Budget 
a) Jonathan with Ujima Scholars has been on top of helping with 

providing all the information needed to process their orders. CC will 
be funding pens, drawstring backpacks, and t-shirts. There have been 
shortages of certain products, so it has been a tedious process.  

b) Nick is in the process of getting an approved vendor for the purchase 
of the seeds.  

c) Sarah Cox, the Director of the BaNC, will be processing the purchase 
of the Cougar bucks. The Cougar bucks will be distributed to students 
that staff have witnessed doing a positive act. She also has already 
been working on purchasing essential items for our students in need, 
especially our homeless students.  

d) With the Cougar Wellness Room, it looks like that it will be a  
delayed project and we may not be able to use the funds before the 
end of the fiscal year due to a larger discussion that needs to take 
place with Dr. Fiero, Jim Shrage and Dr. Ruys. 

e)  Joanna has reached out to Geoff from the Bookstore and will be 
working on ordering the cap and gown packs.  

f) The Adult Reentry Alliance is the only one who has used their funds. 
They will be purchasing a tablecloth. Hopefully, the other alliances 
will purchase their items soon. Preeta is coordinating those efforts.  

 
2) ASG Application Grant Update 

a) Sarah and Joanna worked on the ASG Grant application over 2 weeks 
ago. They requested $1,000 for the Student Welfare category. It took 



about 2 hours to complete. Some potential ideas on how to use this 
money is to purchase movie tickets as incentives when CC tables at 
Welcome Week, host a mid semester social engagement event for 
students to feel supported and a speaker could be hired to educate 
students on topics the district may not be highlighting such as 
financial literacy and life skills.  

 
3) The Motto Vote 

a) The group voted for CC’s motto to be Canyons Cares-It’s What We 
Do!  

     4)   The group agreed to have a table at Discover Day on May 14 from   
9:00am-1:00pm. Joanna will create a sign-up for 1 hour time slots for CC 
members to sign-up for.  

     5)   Michael did not want alter the existing promo video with clips of CC team  
Members. Those clips can be used for another promotional video.  

 
    8)  Upcoming Projects 

a) Supporting our homeless students: 
○ No update 

b) Digital Kudos 
○ The group wants to recognize a staff member(s) who possibly 

receive multiple kudos for their work. This can be through a 
movie ticket or other treat. It was discussed to use the kudos as 
an end of the year display, so the campus can see. This will be 
worked on at future meetings.  

c) Backpack Campaign 
○ The May 12 meeting will be used as an opportunity to stuff the 

backpacks with essential items that students need. There won’t 
be any business items discussed at the meeting. The Campus 
Life conference room may be used as the meeting location.  
 

 
    9)  Next Meeting- Thursday, April 21, 2022 from 3-4pm  

a) Please email Joanna if you have any questions you would like to ask 
our 2 Ukrainian students that will be joining the next meeting.  


